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Please share this newsletter with others. 
    
Contribute Support   --  In “Gift Designation,” write “W2WM” in the “Other” box.  
 
Click HERE to subscribe.  To unsubscribe, email w2wmentoring@frederick.edu 

Holiday Gathering Monday,  
December 3 at FCC 
 

Monday, December 3 at 6 p.m., is the W2WM 
Holiday Gathering. Dinner will be provided, and 
we’ll have the chance to share conversation and 
games. Please plan to join us on December 3 at 
6 in the FCC Conference Center, Room E-124. 

“I thought I’d enjoy being a mentor, 
but I love it!” 

- a 2012-13 mentor 

Staff 
Katherine Douglass, Program Coordinator 

Jennifer Burgard, Case Manager 
Kelli Ackiewicz, Volunteer  

Expanded age range -- now 

serving women ages 18-35. 
 

For applications, go to 
www.womantowomanfrederick.org 

 Find us on Facebook 
 Follow us on Twitter  @W2WMentors 

W2WM Knit Nite in November 
Mentors and mentees are invited to get  
together to work on knitting, crochet,  
needlepoint or other needlework  
projects on Thursday, November 29 at  
7 pm at the FCC Cougar Grille (H Bldg). 
Bring your project or start a new one in the company of like-
minded women. If you’d like to learn to knit but don’t have  
needles or yarn, Jo-Ann Fabrics & Crafts has agreed to donate 
them. Please RSVP by email:  w2wmentoring@frederick.edu  

W2WM Pop-Up Shop December 1 in Frederick 
The W2WM Pop Up Shop will be 
open again on Saturday, December 1, 
from 10 a.m. to  9 p.m. at Select  
Seconds, 8 E. Patrick Street in  
Frederick.  The Pop Up Shop offers 
high quality, gently used clothing and 
it’s a great place for career clothing at 
affordable prices. The shop needs  
volunteers to help sort and price 
clothing and run the shop on first  

Saturdays. Proceeds from the Pop Up Shop benefit the W2WM 
program. Please contact lruby@frederick.edu for more  
information on how you can help. 
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